

December 22, 2020

OFFICERS

SUBJECT: COVID-19 Memoranda of Understanding

We have mutually agreed with the National Postal Mail Handlers Union to extend the attached Memoranda of Understanding (MOUs) through March 26, 2021. Regarding the MOU titled Re: *Temporary Additional Paid Leave for MHAs*, the extension provides Mail Handler Assistants (MHAs) the opportunity to utilize the 80 hours of paid leave provided in the original MOU, it does not provide an additional 80 hours.

Doug A. Tulino

Attachments

cc: Managers, Labor Relations (Headquarters)
Managers, Human Resources (Area)
Managers, Labor Relations (Area)